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Reply-To: Tax ID Support <cs@taxidsupport.com>
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We attempted to process your EIN application, but we received an error message, REF 101.

The IRS is indicating that there has previously been a sole proprietor EIN assigned. A sole proprietor may have
only one EIN, regardless of the number of businesses you own or operate. If you already have an EIN, you must
use that number for all your sole proprietor businesses.

You will need to contact the IRS at (800) 829-4933. It is an automated system that will ask you four questions; use
the prompts, the answers to the questions, in the following order: #1, #1, #2, and #1.

If you do not know the EIN, they can release it to you; you will also want to update any of your information with
them.

Thank You,

Choice Filings
(855) 748-0910
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